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“Today’s shooting at the national Holocaust Museum is tragic reminder of how more than 60 years after

the Holocaust there are still those who fail to accept history or each other.  We must unite to condemn this

act of murder, continue to educate our people of the horrors of hate and genocide, and confront those who

would deny history out of ignorance or anger. I extend my deepest condolences to the family of the officer

and my prayers are with them during this very difficult time.”
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